News from East Norfolk Sixth Form - Summer Camps

We are really excited to be launching our summer camps from Monday 19th June. This
summer we have extended our programme even further to include Quidditch, Lego Coding
and even a trip to the Hippodrome Circus. These are fantastic opportunities for children
who are eligible for free school meals as they can book 16 sessions across the summer for

FREE!

UKSSN Logo Competition

We have launched a fantastic competition for children to design the logo for the Norfolk
and Suffolk UK Schools Sustainability Network. There will be prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd
place in each category and the overall winner's design will be used as the logo used by the
network. Further information has been sent to schools - but if you would like to take part,
contact kcarlyon@eastnorfolk.ac.uk
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In other news: Upcoming Events

We can offer your students 21st June - Closing Date for UKSSN Competition
27th June East Norfolk Sixth Form Open Evening

- Mandarln =dl) 28th / 29th June - Find us in the Discovery Zone

T at the Royal Norfolk Show
m lesso ns 24th June - Summer Holiday Camps Start

At East Norfolk we have native speaking teachers

— - e
|

and are offering the opportunity for our staff to
come and teach specialised Mandarin lessons

If you are interested in contracting our
specialist teacher please contact:

Carolina Vettese, Lead for MFL g
@ﬂ@?ﬂ’w‘ cvettese@eastnorfolk.ac.uk
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East Norfolk School Champions \




